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Dear Sir/Madam,
RE: Thank you for withdrawing the Book – Forever by Judy Blume
I want to thank the administration for deciding to remove the book “Forever” by Judy Blume from the school curriculum. The choice is applauded, and I believe several parents like myself are relieved as a result of your action. I think the administration will replace it will become more objective oriented textbook.

The content of the book has been in question and its education of teenagers to be the leaders of tomorrow. Though some people found no offending content inside the book, the issues which had been raised by most parents were about the original teachings and its relevancy to the teenagers. The book focuses too much on the sexuality of teenagers rather than providing more objectively training to students. I believe the book could lead students to more weird behavior. Instead of teaching teenagers to respect their bodies, it urges students to be sexually active and engage in sex with multiple partners, something which I believe could affect the lives of teenagers contrary.

I, therefore, believe the decision, which has been taken by the school administration to withdraw the book is the most appropriate decision, and it will help in shaping the life of the next generation. I am happy the school, has shown how serious it takes issues which affect teenagers and especially students. However, it would be advisable to ensure that the content of the book for teenagers does indulge so much into sex but have proper teaching into adulthood. Such books would have positive change into the lives of our kids, and I would be happy with such decision from the school administration. 

Thank you for understanding the plight of parents. 

Yours sincere 

Parents 


